FINDINGS FROM THE PUBLIC SAFETY HEARING REGARDING VIOLATIONS AT
“THE OFFICE GRILL”

That the Public Safety Committee of the Jonesboro City Council held a hearing on March
29, 2018 concerning alleged violations of ABC regulations and Jonesboro City Ordinances by The
Office Grill. Those present were the following members of the committee, Chairperson Mitch
Johnson, Gene Vance, Chris Moore and David McClain. The City of Jonesboro was represented by
City Attorney Carol M. Duncan. Dr. Keith Hendrix and Ms. Susan A. Pollard, owners of The
Office Grill, were present and represented by Michael Langley. After hearing the allegations of
violations of City Ordinance the Committee made the following findings:

1. That a violation of City Ordinance 6-5 occurred at The Office Grill, and said
violation was admitted to by Mr. Langley on behalf of his clients.

2, That the Committee placed The Ofﬁce_ Grill on probation for a period of one year
from the date of this hearing, with said probation ending on March 29, 2019.

3. That by agreement of the owners, the Committee further finds that The Office Grill
is required to have on premises security, in the form of certified law enforcement,
present on the premises any time there is live entertainment offered at the premises.

4. That the Committee considers the documents presented, the minutes and recording
from the hearing, and this statement of findings, to be the full record of what occurred at

the hearing and the findings of the Committee.
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Michael Langley, Attorney for Onvners






